
MoU Signing between the Department of Botany, North Gauhati College and Pragjyotish 

College on 29th May 2024 

 

The Department of Botany, North Gauhati College formally signed a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU) with the Department of Botany, Pragjyotish College on 24th May 2024 as 

part of a collaborative initiative to promote academic exchange, research cooperation, and joint 

educational activities between the two institutions. 

On this significant occasion, a team from North Gauhati College comprising Dr. Ruby Doley, 

Dr. Hunmily Teronpi, and Dr. Jyotirmay Kalita visited the campus of Pragjyotish College for the 

official signing of the MoU. 

The programme began with a warm welcome by the faculty members of Pragjyotish College, 

followed by a brief introduction to the purpose and scope of the MoU. The agreement aims to 

foster mutual cooperation in the following key areas: 

1. Faculty exchange programmes 

2. Joint field studies and excursions 

3. Student enrichment programmes and workshops 

4. Sharing of academic and infrastructural resources 

Following the formal signing ceremony, both departments engaged in a discussion outlining a 

roadmap for implementing the objectives of the MoU. The faculty members expressed 

enthusiasm and commitment to developing this partnership into a meaningful and productive 

academic alliance. 

The signing of this MoU marks a promising beginning in building long-term academic 

collaboration that will benefit both students and faculty members alike. It reflects the shared 

vision of both departments to work collectively towards academic excellence and innovation in 

the field of Botany. 



 


